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Comments: 

 

There is NO proof of overpopulation. 

 

Therefore there is no reason for a cull. 

 

And there is no reason for PZP, GonaCon or other birth control measures. 

 

The law explicitly states  " All management activities shall be at the minimal feasible level..."  Since

overpopulation has never been proven, marching in with bait traps and dart guns is in contravention of this law.

 

 I requesting that a full scientific study be completed which would include the impacts of all use in the forest

including cattle grazing and the impact of the human element on the Sitgreaves National Forest.  I am also

requesting  an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS).   Due to the magnitude of the management plan and

significant impact on the environment an EIS is required, pursuant to NEPA (National Environmental Policy Act).

 

I am writing to ask that NO ACTION be taken until the above-noted steps are taken.   

 

Thank you


